
Calderwood Primary School 

‘Live’ Google Meet Interaction with Teacher  

We have prepared guidance for learners, parents and carers around the use of Google 

Classroom and Google Meet.  We would ask that parents familiarise themselves, and their 

children, with the information provided which is available via the school app or our school 

website.  We thank you in anticipation of your support with this. 

Class teachers will host live Google Meet sessions with the children  
twice per day (am/pm) for around 10-15 minutes. 

 
We would encourage the children to attend both sessions. However, we fully appreciate 
that this may be challenging for some families and would ask that time is set aside to allow 
the children to attend at least one of the sessions.  During the ‘Meet’, class teachers will 
check-in with the children, provide pastoral support and engage in some activities such as 
reading a story, playing a game etc.  We hope that by having this daily interaction with the 
teacher, the children will feel included and engaged in their learning.  Please note that 
there will be no afternoon ‘live’ Meet on a Wednesday afternoon as teachers will be 
planning learning experiences for the children.  Instead there will be a short assembly with 
a member of the management team.  

We are aware that some families will be sharing devices and we have taken the decision to 
stagger live sessions to try to ensure maximum participation.  Class teachers will post the 
code for the meeting on Google Classroom five minutes before the start of each session.  

Please see the table below for time allocations for your child’s class:  

Rooms Morning Session Rooms Afternoon Session 
Rooms 1 + 2  9.15am Rooms 1 + 2  1.15pm  

Rooms 3 + 4  9.30am Rooms 3 + 4  1.30pm  
Rooms 5 + 6  9.45am Rooms 5 + 6  1.45pm  

Rooms 7 + 8  10am Rooms 7 + 8  2pm  

Rooms 9 + 10  10.15am Rooms 9 + 10  2.15pm  
Rooms 11, 12 + 13  10.30am Rooms 11, 12 + 13  2.30pm  

Rooms 14 + 15  10.45am Rooms 14 + 15  2.45pm  
 

 


